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August 11, 2022 

  
RE:  Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) Request Reference # G000375-070722 
  

Dear Ms. Sassower: 
  

This email is in response to the above-referenced FOIL request. 
  

The Office of the Attorney General has conducted a diligent search for the records that you have 

requested. 
  

Please access this request in the NYS OAG FOIL Request Center to retrieve the record that 

responds to your request. 

  
Please be advised that some of the records that respond to your request have been withheld in 

their entirety, or portions have been redacted and appear as blacked out in the documents 

produced to you.  These records, or portions of records, are exempt from disclosure pursuant to: 
  
• Public Officers Law § 87(2)(g), because the records are inter-agency or intra-agency materials.  
  

You have a right to appeal the foregoing decision.  If you elect to do so, you must appeal in 

writing, within 30 days, to Kathryn Sheingold, Records Appeals Officer.  Your appeal can be 

sent by email to FOIL.Appeals@ag.ny.gov or by mail to State of New York, Office of the 

Attorney General, Division of Appeals and Opinions, The Capitol, Albany, New York 

12224.  You can reach the Records Appeals Officer by telephone at (518) 776-2009. 

  
This FOIL request is now closed. 
  
Sincerely, 

https://u8387795.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=nZGH0ylxadMp5hTpNkeAFounbq-2BJaMJVhlirykHn-2FhN-2BqBMFYtdSpM5jPKl5nu73m615sZPNGzGkMG6mEhOnjuPxbKQ32KFibUSph2uaS74-3D4S8p_oBYmVL2keqITTC0yrPkZ0JjG3it1rXw1xDj2tboKwfpWynXvz8g762Q7QdyhV1wg1tQFbhA6mktOM3vQWnMRpzLdVlkNMbyQcIAIuNFnLt9pnlIb2CJ6cOR0KCI3-2BPHIXJJGgS6ArNxW2dPJzhMf-2BbKITfDww-2FD3DiltEyFiogX67fxZO-2FGYngeq1xRNNel5WBiE10EwUNUry2pO6LX81-2BdBcmMJoGXK4XtMVUoeGIXBdkMn7qz4yXTjCtUUjsEWLWALKQsvsX8752oaMea-2FwMqkwIxwo7RmsgYYuRogOrqIF6m7DBESwRRAMb0qSOivSsoJqhdUDul-2BdgNB54JALX4xs2qy4cTFKxzO5Bxt8TA-3D
mailto:FOIL.Appeals@ag.ny.gov


 
Abisola Fatade 
Assistant Attorney General 

 

Please visit the NYS OAG FOIL Request Center to view frequently asked questions, monitor request 
progress, and submit future requests.   

  

View this request in the My Request Center. 

 

https://u8387795.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=nZGH0ylxadMp5hTpNkeAFounbq-2BJaMJVhlirykHn-2FhN7ySNFVkpe95flq2o1wfLKuXItDT1Fp1R-2FbmCduSSQQA-3D-3DSaoF_oBYmVL2keqITTC0yrPkZ0JjG3it1rXw1xDj2tboKwfpWynXvz8g762Q7QdyhV1wg1tQFbhA6mktOM3vQWnMRpzLdVlkNMbyQcIAIuNFnLt9pnlIb2CJ6cOR0KCI3-2BPHIXJJGgS6ArNxW2dPJzhMf-2BbKITfDww-2FD3DiltEyFiogX67fxZO-2FGYngeq1xRNNel5WBiE10EwUNUry2pO6LX819BdZksyuMz80LJqdiziSabCp-2BWTf02JrTuT5t-2FYK4tyYmHRE3DMw-2FgVEvjzSq3YHNBCGXCOywtVh-2Fkdy2thXBoS4z2K33SjYBMUPC9cae7QnO-2BIXTZQnDAdhRu5WaIMDMHfPOPZsq2QHX5AHG7crFs-3D
https://u8387795.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=nZGH0ylxadMp5hTpNkeAFounbq-2BJaMJVhlirykHn-2FhN-2BqBMFYtdSpM5jPKl5nu73m615sZPNGzGkMG6mEhOnjuPxbKQ32KFibUSph2uaS74-3D51O2_oBYmVL2keqITTC0yrPkZ0JjG3it1rXw1xDj2tboKwfpWynXvz8g762Q7QdyhV1wg1tQFbhA6mktOM3vQWnMRpzLdVlkNMbyQcIAIuNFnLt9pnlIb2CJ6cOR0KCI3-2BPHIXJJGgS6ArNxW2dPJzhMf-2BbKITfDww-2FD3DiltEyFiogX67fxZO-2FGYngeq1xRNNel5WBiE10EwUNUry2pO6LX812-2Blil4BXjQ0hvRzYa0uVCg8Sh6UnCNCB2SZ3vV4YV0sgelxCivRgKg9iIFCu-2FTFWcLl-2BaPIbgwJpOanyF1miY8h2gzNfMFukxcpGsYICQ6STmhRUkhMP875pHa2O1nSaNjx8u4Id0pZPkaQ9Cf-2F-2BHg-3D

